
Open from Thursday 12 August to provide 
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Just got your exam 
results or looking for 
somewhere to study 
this September?

There is still time to enrol on a course starting this September. 
If you are unsure which course is right for you or you have 
received unexpected GCSE results, don’t worry, our Student 
Support team can help by talking through your options. We also 
offer GCSE retakes in English and Maths if you don’t have these.

Our Information Point is open from Thursday 12 August to 
provide support for students making important decisions 
at this time of year. To book your appointment and to find 
out more visit stcg.ac.uk/carshalton/enrolment.

Our Information Point offers impartial post exams advice and 
support for students, delivered by qualified and experienced 
professionals in their field. This includes information on 
courses offered at other colleges including those in our Group: 
Kingston College, Merton College and South Thames College. 

If you already know the course you wish to apply 
for you can do this online today by visiting our 
website. If you have already applied for a course, 
our team will contact you regarding enrolment.

stcg.ac.uk/carshalton/enrolment


